
 

 

  

 

 

Azerion publishes Notice of Annual General Meeting 2022 

 

 

Amsterdam, 4 May 2022 – Azerion Group N.V. has today published the Notice of Annual 
General Meeting 2022 (AGM), which will be held on 16 June 2022. The notice, agenda and 
accompanying explanatory notes, as well as the 2021 Annual Report and other relevant 
documentation have been published on our website www.azerion.com/agm/  
 
The AGM will cover the financial results for Azerion Group N.V. for the financial year 2021, 
and therefore be the pre business combination accounts of Azerion Group N.V., previously 
known as European FinTech IPO Company 1 B.V. (EFIC1) and do not comprise any accounts 
or results of Azerion Holding B.V. 
  
The first financial results for the post business combination Azerion Group N.V. will be the 
half-year 2022 interim financial results, which are expected to be published on 31 August 
2022. 

Further details, including information on resolutions and board recommendations for voting, 
are available in the Notice of AGM. 
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